
  

SUNDAY SCHOOL RENEWAL  WITH OPEN ARMS 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 21, 2022 

We look forward to sharing our Sunday School “Renewal Program” on 

Sunday, August 21st following the celebration of the Divine Liturgy. Study 

Materials & Sunday School lesson structure will be introduced. All parents, 

grandparents and children are welcome. Lunch will be provided. 


